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Good morning.
 
Please find attached comments for the Oct. 26 City Council meeting, specifically pertaining
to agenda items 899-903.
 
Thank you.
 
 
 
Angela Wilhelms 
President & CEO | Oregon Business & Industry
C: 503.931.5426
angelawilhelms@oregonbusinessindustry.com
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October 25, 2022 
 
 
To:  Mayor Ted Wheeler 
 Portland City Commissioners 
 
From:  Angela Wilhelms, OBI  
 
RE:  Comments in Support of Oct. 26 Agenda Items 899-903  
 
 
Oregon Business & Industry (OBI) represents companies of all sizes and from all sectors and 
industries. In addition to being the statewide chamber of commerce, OBI is Oregon’s affiliate for 
the National Association of Manufacturers and the National Retail Federation.  
 
As a statewide association, we are acutely aware that a prosperous and vibrant state is predicated 
on the health and wellbeing of individual communities. As Portland is Oregon’s largest city, its 
vitality is particularly important for the economic strength, competitiveness, and growth of the 
entire state. 
 
We appreciate the proposal brought forth by Mayor Wheeler and Commissioner Ryan to end 
unsanctioned camping in Portland, thereby managing and reducing the impacts on Portlanders 
and their neighborhoods and businesses. Importantly, this plan enforces the law while seeking 
to connect individuals who need critical services with the right path to care.   
 
The situation is unacceptable. It is both inhumane and unsafe to let conditions continue as they 
are. Few plans generate broad political support the way this one has. Elected leaders from the 
city, county, region, and state support the plan, and we commend this type of intergovernmental 
support as exactly what is needed to tackle the scale of this crisis.  
 
You must take this important step forward, and you must do so urgently.  
 
Please unanimously adopt agenda items 899-903 on Oct. 26. Portlanders—and so many more 
throughout the state and region—are counting on you.  
 
Thank you. 
 
 






